
 

Bob Hayes  
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Page 1 of 2

2/23/2015

I am getting ready to go to Uganda this week so I have been very busy and am behind in sharing this report 
from Leonard which he sent me three weeks ago. 

MONTHLY REPORT FOR JANUARY 2015 

� Radio ministry continued last month with 8 radio presentation, every Monday and Tuesday from 
6.am to 7.am reaching a potential 2 million people on air  

� Have made numerous visits to share the gospel with people in their homes  
� Have preached in four funerals  
� Have performed two weddings  
� Conference speaking 

� taught a women's conference in evangelism  
� one youth conference was held in a village 6 km from my home which was based on 

helping youth determine their future involvement with ministry 
� Distributed 50 pairs of reading glasses to both Christians and non-Christians  
� Had 33 people pray to trust Christ  
� Our Bible study class continues every Tuesday evening rotating in various homes of the Brethren. 

This Bible study fellowship is a non denominational meeting 

Leonard teaching village Bible study Praying with parents of new baby 



  

Leonard speaking at a conference Coffin being lowered into the grave 

Visiting a friend in the hospital Leonard with his grandchildren
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